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The Presidents Meidage

| would like to bring your attention, as members
of the Midwest Association, to your membership di-
rectory and by-laws booklet sent to you as members.

Let us all read and reflect upon the code of ethics
and purpose of this association. It is not the purpose
or function of the association or the Bull Sheet, the
association publication, to criticize any organization
or anyone personally, directly or indirectly.

The officers and directors of the Midwest Associa-
tion sincerely regret the recent diviation from policy
which has caused distress to some of our members
and friends.

We continue to welcome all articles, educational or
otherwise, with the reminder that strict accordance
to the code of ethics as set forth in the by-laws still
is the policy of the Bull Sheet.

The Bull Sheet is the official voice of the Midwest
Association to be used for reporting functions of the
association, announcing educational or related pro-
grams, timely topics of interest to the entire: member-
ship which would benefit golf, golf course mainten-
ance and the position of the golf course superin-
tendent,

As a member, | ask each other member to reflect
on how each may endeavor to work collectively for
the betterment of the association.

Al Johnson, President

PATRONIZE OUR
ADVERTISERS

HAROLD MICHELS
Superintendent McHenry Country Club

AUGUST MEETING

McHenry Country Club did it again! That is, played
host for another joint meeting with our friends from
Wisconsin. Looking through some of the old issues
| find that they have done this before. Even with
the heavy rain in the morning the course dried off
by noon and Superintendent Harold Michels had the
entire place in fine shape for this exchange meeting.
The Badgers came in force with an attendance of 25
which is a goodly number for the way the weather
started out.

The refreshments on the course were supplied by
the Geo. A. Davis Company. The Hor D'ceuvres were
with the compliments of Mr. Kaiser of Terra Green.

Manager Bob Hurst turned out a terrific family
style dinner of chicken, ribs and roastin’ ears with
all the trimmings. If anyone left the table hungry it
was his own fault. This was one of our better at-
tended meetings with 121 members in attendance.
Again we wish to thank Management and the mem-
bers of McHenry Country Club for a good show,

DINNER DANCE

Now that we are near the time of our annual dinner
dance, Walter Fuchs, chairman of this gala social af-
fair, has asked that we bear in mind that this is going
fo be the biggest and best yet. He said that most
of our suppliers and friends have come up with
some nice door prizes.

Benny Dougall and his Casino Boys will again
play all your favorite tunes, and there will be ac-
cordian music during pre-dinner hour.

The place: Edgewood Valley Country Club

The time: October 4, 1965, starting 6:30 P-M.

Your Host: Mr. and Mrs. Harold Fredickson

You will be sent - map with directions on how to
get there. Since we now have only one dance a year,
no excuse will be accepted. Everyone else is com-
ing, why don’t you?




